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Dear Parents,

Happy Olympic Day! As I write this, our students are having a great time with their teams and the energy is
over the top. Thank you to all of the parents who are out helping us with this special day! It wouldn't be
possible without you. Also a big thank you to Mrs. Litzler and Mrs. Pollard who do most of the work to put
this awesome day together.

It is hard to believe that next week is our last week of school! Don't forget that Monday is the last day of
school for 8th grade including the clap out at 2:00pm. Our 8th Grade Promotion Mass is on Wednesday at
10:00am and we are excited to celebrate our 8th graders and all of their accomplishments. The last day for
everyone else is Friday, May 24. We will dismiss at noon and there will not be After Care so please make
sure you have made arrangements to have your kids picked up.

There are a lot of events in the Diocese of Covington that our junior high students can take part in this
summer, including a day of service at St. Vincent de Paul for 8th-12th grade students and families. This is a
great way for our 8th grade students preparing for Confirmation to get a start on service hours! Be sure to
check below for more opportunities!

I also wanted to give a hiring update. We have filled both of the Jr. High Language Arts positions,
Kindergarten, a 3rd grade position, and a 5th grade position. There are interviews scheduled for all of our
other open positions in the next several days and I feel confident that we will have an excellent faculty in
place for next year! Thank you for your patience as we continue the process of finding quality teachers for
our students. I intend to send out an additional email in the middle of next week with an updated list of
faculty for next year as well as what positions remain open, but I am confident that those openings will be
few.

Thank you for your continued support of our school! Have a great weekend!

God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner
Principal
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Mary said, “Behold, I am the handmaid of the Lord.
May it be done to me according to your word.”

Then the angel departed from her.
Luke 1:38

On Tuesday, our students participated in May Crowning. Thank you to our
Makerspace teacher, Katie Keene, for creating the beautiful crown!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-49326991-mayafter


Sharks: An 8th Grade Tradition

It's hard to believe our eighth graders only have one more day of school at St. Henry!
One of our favorite traditions in science class is to dissect a shark to learn the

similarity of shark organs to human organs.

2024-2025 Golf Registration - DUE MAY 23!
St. Henry Golf registration is now open until May 23 for
boys and girls grades 4-8. The cost is $65 payable
exclusively through Givesmart HERE and includes a St.
Henry Under Armour polo. 9-hole matches are played at
World of Golf in Florence once a week from late August
until early October. Most kids will play in a two-person
scramble while there will likely be one A team where
experienced players play their own ball. There will be
several practices over the summer with flexible
times/dates. All abilities are welcome, and this is a great
way to get your child or children into the game. If you
have any questions, contact David Miller at

513.608.7791 or email golf@sthenrynky.com.

BINGO
BINGO Caller Needed!
One night out per month and you can help the St. Henry
community at the same time. Dinner and drinks are
provided. A bingo caller needed for the first week of the
month. Qualifications: Feel comfortable behind the
microphone? Like to be the most popular person in the
room? Calling bingo on the first Monday of the month,
6:30-10:00 PM, is for you! Training provided. To learn
more about our bingo program, reach out to Ryan Bihl,
watermobihl@yahoo.com, 859-760-3325, or Jamie
Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, 859-814-9998.

2023-2024 Bingo Sign
Up

https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/Fy83pA?vid=152wxx
mailto:golf@sthenrynky.com
mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com
https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091


Upcoming Events
Memorial Day Tradition
It has long been a tradition of parishioners, school
families, and friends to watch the Erlanger/Elsmere
Memorial Day parade in front of our church and
school. This year, the men of the St. Holy Name
Society will have coffee and donuts available on the
steps of St. Henry Church on May 27! We invite all
you to join us for Mass at 8:00 AM and then join us
afterwards to help celebrate this very
important holiday.  



SoulCore is returning to St. Henry! SoulCore intentionally engages the whole
person in the sacred experience of the rosary. Integrating the prayers of the
rosary with core strengthening, stretching and functional movements to nourish
body & soul and encourage deeper reflection on the virtues. A gentle path to
grow in virtue and cultivate interior peace.

SoulCore began from a little “yes” to an inspiration of the Holy Spirit.
Founded in monotheism, one true God, SoulCore is based in Christian
meditation and encourages “filling” the mind & soul specifically with the life,
virtues and Word of Christ.

A movement all its own, SoulCore is not affiliated with any other fitness
disciplines. More specifically, it is not yoga, nor are yoga poses or Sanskrit
referenced at any time.

Our Lady’s desire is always to lead us closer to her son Jesus. As a Marian
apostolate, SoulCore imitates her in striving to draw others closer to Christ
through deeper reflection on His life and virtues in the rosary. Anything that
could potentially lead us away from Christ is counter to our mission.

There is no cost, but a freewill offering is accepted. Sign up today!

https://signup.com/go/hrKStqC


Save the date!Save your stuff!
Get ready to volunteer!

St. Henry Catholic Parish will be participating in the 127 Yard Sale this August. Our location is a
prime spot for the 127 Yard Sale and it takes a lot of work to make this event a success for our

parish. Chris and Amy Osborne are the organizers for this event and need your support.

This is a perfect opportunity for families that receive the participating tuition rate and eighth graders
or high school students needing service hours.

Watch for more details! Questions?
Email sh127ys@sthenrynky.com

mailto:sh127ys@sthenrynky.com


Events in our Diocese
The Mission of Youth Ministry in the Diocese of Covington: To build and support widespread youth
ministry across the diocese to, with, by, and for teens, providing an intentional place for teens to
thrive in the life, mission, and ministry of the Church. 

“Planted in the house of the Lord we shall flourish and bear fruit.” Ps 92:14-15 
The pillars of diocesan youth ministry are unity, sustainability, and joy. 

Upcoming Events:

Youth Mission Trip to Pikeville: Diocesan youth (8th-12th graders) are welcome to
participate in the upcoming mission trip to Pikeville, Kentucky, sponsored by Immaculate
Heart of Mary Parish, Monday, June 10–Friday, June 14. To sign up, contact Amy
Malventano, amalventano@ihm-ky.org or visit https://ihmky.org/youth-ministry.
Junior HS CONNECT Summer Adventure Day: Diocesan youth in 5th through 7th grades
on Tuesday, June 18. Experience a day of epic games, adventure, and purposeful fun. Cost
is $25. Please RSVP by Tuesday, June 4, 2024, by contacting Angie Poat, Diocesan Youth
Minister, apoat@covdio.org, 859-392-1590, https://covdio.org/youth/.
Junior HS Pro-Life Boot Camp (Day Program): Diocesan junior high school youth (5th-
7th graders) are welcome to register for the upcoming Junior HS Pro-Life Boot Camp Friday,
July 12 and Saturday, July 13, sponsored by the Franciscan Daughters of Mary. Please
RSVP by Sunday, July 7, 2024. To register and for details, visit online,
www.prolifebootcamp.org.
St. Vincent de Paul Service Day: Diocesan high school students (8th-12th graders),
college students, and family groups are encouraged to register for the upcoming St. Vincent

mailto:amalventano@ihm-ky.org
https://ihmky.org/youth-ministry
mailto:apoat@covdio.org
https://covdio.org/youth/
https://www.prolifebootcamp.org/


de Paul Service Day on Tuesday, July 16, 2024, the first of a series of service days
(additional days and themes in development – contact Angie Poat to collaborate on
projects). Experience a transformative day of “walking in another’s shoes,” including service,
experiential learning, prayer, and reflection. Please RSVP by Wednesday, June 26, 2024, by
contacting Angie Poat, apoat@covdio.org, 859-292-1590, or visit
https://covdio.org/youth/#toggle-id-2
 

Cross the Bridge for Life: Learn
More!

https://covdio.org/youth/#toggle-id-2
https://crossthebridgeforlife.org/


Learn More & Register Today!

https://www.eucharisticcongress.org/






VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the Protecting
God’s Children training: see list below or visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) >
select a session to attend and register.

If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS® coordinator, Kristina
Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of the
Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance Coordinator, 859-
392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in confidentiality and with respect.

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com


Upcoming Events
May 20: 8th Grade Clap Out
May 22: 8th Grade Promotion Mass, 10:00 AM
May 24: Last Day of School, noon dismissal
July 29-August 2: St. Henry Vacation Bible School, 9:00 AM-Noon
August 13: First Day of School; noon dismissal

St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551
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